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 Corinna Drysdale OBJ2016/0788/P 22/03/2016  12:44:17 We strongly object to the proposal. Our office is on the 2nd floor of 20 Flaxman Terrace. We believe 

the work will be completely disruptive to the running of our business. We cannot see how this work 

will be carried out without intrusion into our office space. We are also concerned about how this work 

will affect the light in our office. We are a design led business and we need the natural light. We have a 

big concern about the security of our office. The noise level will be unacceptable.
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